
 

 

 

 
 
 

Virtual secure hosting 
     
Tariffs for July 12, 2021 

 

№ Name Specification 

Price (tariff) 

without VAT 
(BYN) 

Price (tariff) with 
VAT (BYN) 

1 Web 1 

Disk space - 1 Gb; 

Number of databases - 1; 
The allocated amount of 
processing power - 50%; 

The maximum amount of 
allocated memory is 256 Mb. 

10,94 13,13 

2 Web 2 

Disk space - 5 Gb; 

Number of databases - 5; 
The allocated amount of 
processing power - 100%; 

The maximum amount of 
allocated memory is 512 Mb. 

12,94 15,53 

3 Web 2 plus 

Disk space - 5 Gb; 

Number of databases - 5; 
The allocated amount of 

processing power - 200%; 
The maximum amount of 
allocated memory is 512 Mb. 

23,38 28,06 

4 Web 3 
Disk space - 10 Gb;     

Number of databases - 10;  
15,44 18,53 

5 Web 3 plus 

Disk space - 10 Gb; 
Number of databases - 10; 
The allocated amount of 

processing power - 100%; 
The maximum amount of 

allocated memory is 1024 Mb. 

25,88 31,06 

6 Web 4 

Disk space - 20 Gb; 
Number of databases - 20; 

The allocated amount of 
processing power - 100%; 
The maximum amount of 

allocated memory is 2048 Mb. 

20,44 24,53 



 

  
2 

7 Web 4 plus 

Disk space - 20 Gb; 

Number of databases - 20; 
The allocated amount of 
processing power - 200%; 

The maximum amount of 
allocated memory is 3072 Mb. 

37,09 44,51 

8 Web 5 

Disk space - 30 Gb; 

Number of databases - 30; 
The allocated amount of 

processing power - 100%; 
The maximum amount of 
allocated memory is 2048 Mb. 

25,44 30,53 

9 Web 5 plus 

Disk space - 30 Gb; 

Number of databases - 30; 
The allocated amount of 

processing power - 300%; 
The maximum amount of 
allocated memory is 4096 Mb. 

48,29 57,95 

10 Web 6 

Disk space - 50 Gb; 

Number of databases - 50; 
The allocated amount of 

processing power - 100%; 
The maximum amount of 
allocated memory is 2048 Mb. 

35,44 42,53 

11 Web 6 plus 

Disk space - 50 Gb; 

Number of databases - 50; 
The allocated amount of 

processing power - 300%; 
The maximum amount of 
allocated memory is 4096 Mb. 

58,29 69,95 

 


